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What can we do to celebrate St. Patrick's Day in the age of coronavirus?





St. Patrick's Day has a long tradition of bringing people together and celebrating our Irish heritage with family, friends and even strangers. We are all a little Irish on St. Patrick's Day. However things are different this year so how can we honor our traditions in a way that is safe for everyone?





Here are some ideas on how to communicate with others and sustain our sense of community in lieu of the usual celebrations….





- Call or email your family and friends, near and far. Wish them good luck and invite them to enjoy the virtual Richmond Irish Heritage  Festival.  Visit https://richmondstpats.org/ to view the lineup which will be posted very soon.





-Sign up as a member of the Saint-Patrick’s Society of Richmond and Vicinity to support the work of the Society – a bargain anytime at $ 10 for a single membership and $ 20.00 for a family membership





-Wear masks made especially for St. Patrick's Day. The “shamrock”  brings good luck and is a sign of hope! You can pick them up at the Richmond Hardware Store for $ 10 or order them on Facebook at Jacabums.





Virtual St. Patrick's Day Parade on March 20





The organizers of the Richmond Irish Heritage Festival invite you to join in the creation of a virtual parade which will be presented online Saturday, March 20 at https://richmondstpats.org/





Wear a bit of green, decorate your home, listen to Celtic music, sing and dance, make a clover snow sculpture, create a float and parade through your garden. It's a great opportunity to be creative and build a community!





Send us your photos or videos of your family party, your songs and dances, your festive decor to richmondstpats@hotmail.com before March 19 and we will include them in the virtual Saint-Patrick's Day parade on March 20.





Slainté – Cheers to you all !











